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Diary Dates 
 

 

January 2019 

7th  INSET – No school for 

children 

8th  Return to school 

9th  Year 1 & 2 start swimming  

29th  Height, weight and vision – 

Year R & 6 

 

February  

15th  Last day of term 

25th  INSET – No school for 

children 

26th  Return to school 

26th  Class 1 start Gymnastics 

  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Christmas Performances 
Thank you to everyone who came to support the 

children in the Christmas performances this year 

– it was lovely to see so many of you there.   We 

were so proud of the children, who all performed 

brilliantly! 
 

 

Thank You! 
As we reach then end of this year we would like 

to say thank you to the children of our school, 

who make us proud every day, the staff who 

show such commitment to the children in their 

care, the Governors who give up their time to 

help us to be the best that we can be and to 

you, the parents and carers for all of your 

support. 

 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year! 
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